
Greenspaces Technical Advisory Committee
MEETING NOTES: Wednesday, June 9, 1999

1 to 3 p.m.
Metro Regional Center
Room 370 AS. B

Goal 5 Update/Stakeholder Interview Report
Rosemary Furfey of Metro’s Growth Management Services reported on the progress of Goal 5 work and the 
results of several recent public involvement efforts. 250 people participated in a series of policy workshops and 
open houses in late April and early May-a report summarizing their response will be available around the end of 
July. For more information about Goal 5, please contact Jennifer Budhabhatti at 797-1876 or Rosemary Furfey at 
797-1726.

Natural Areas Protection Plan (Parks Functional Plan) Update:
Compendium of Regulatory/Non-Regulatory Protection Measures - Draft
Jennifer Budhabhatti presented a draft of the policy paper “Compendium of Regulatory and Non-Regulatory 
Policies for Natural Areas and Parks Protection" for review by GTAC. (The purpose of the paper is to identify 
successful strategies to encourage private landowners to conserve and protect natural resources, and to discuss, 
the related issues. The study looks at regulatory and non-regulatory strategies used elsewhere and will employ a 
survey of stakeholders and program administrators.) For a copy of the draft report or to comment on the report, 
please contact Jennifer Budhabhatti at 797-1876.
WorkPian, Year 2
Jennifer Budhabhatti presented a draft work plan for the second year work of the Regional Framework Plan. See 
enclosed copy. Please give your feedback to Jennifer at 797-1876 or be prepared to comment at the July GTAC 
meeting.

Metro Salmon Recovery Coordination
Dave Moskowitz, Metro’s new Regional Salmon Recovery Coordinator, introduced, himself and discussed Metro’s 
response to the ESA listings and future role in regional fish recovery efforts. For more information, please call 
Dave Moskowitz at 797-1579. There will be an ESA workshop for local Jurisdictions and districts at Metro 
Regional Center following the GTAC meeting on July 14.

Open Spaces Bond Measure: 4th Year Anniversary Report
Jim Desmond of Metro’s Open Spaces Acquisition Division presented a slide show and update of the bond 
measure acquisition program. Metro has acquired more than 4,400 acres of regionally significant land in 146 
separate property transactions. For a copy of the 4-year Report to Citizens, please call 797-1555.

Bond Measure Local Share Update and 6-month Extensions
Mel Huie reported on the status of the Local Share projects and announced the availability of six-month 
extensions. Call Mel at 797-1731 for more information.

Master Planning Guidelines
Jane Hart presented a draft of the Master Planning Guidelines for publiciy owned components of the regional 
system. Please review the enclosed copy and bring your feedback and comments to the July GTAC meeting.

NEXT MEETING: Wednesday, July 14, 1999, 1 to 2:30 p.m. at Metro Regional Center, Room 370

Immediately following the July GTAC meeting, you are invited to either attend the ESA Workshop (2:30 in 
the Council Chambers at Metro Regional Center) or Join us for a sneak preview tour of the Willamette 
River Eastbank Floating Trail.


